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Leverage Limits

I am opposed to lowering the leverage requirements for positions in the Forex market.
People should be free to assume a level of risk they feel comfortable with, and which fits inside their
personal financial plan.
So be it that some people want to take risky investment opportunities, they should be free to make their
own decisions, and keep the regulators way from deciding what an acceptable level of risk should be.
Let the regulators accept their own risk levels and don’t get involved in mine. I will accept the
consequences of my decisions.


